Chris O'Brien
“

From: Leanard Clark <lcbenefits@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 8:22 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: House Bill 5529

House Finance Committee Members:

It is my strong recommendation that the Committee approve H5599. The Tariffs/threat of Tariffs will disproportionately
affect low-income individuals and families. Approval of the B8ill will help many lower-income and disabled individuals
better afford healthcare and other basic needs.

Sincerely,
Len Clark

178 Overfield Rd
East Greenwich, Rl 02818



